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                  26th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians,  

South Avenue P.E. Kit expectations 

 

We are aware that there has been some confusion regarding the correct P.E. uniform. 

We have created a list of clothing that are accepted as South Avenue’s P.E. uniform. 

• White polo shirt/white t-shirt 

• Red shadow stripe shorts 

• Black jogging bottoms 

• Black zip up/jumper (this can have a hood) or red South Avenue 

jumper. 

• Black plimsolls or suitable trainers 

• Black leggings 

• NO earrings (including studs) 

 

*NO logoed clothing, or sports shirts to be worn for P.E.* 

Please note, if your child arrives to school in incorrect kit, phone calls will be made 

home to have correct kit delivered or earrings to be removed as we cannot assist with 

this. Additionally, please ensure all kit is named. 

If for any reason, you child is not able to wear the correct kit, please ensure an adult 

from the class is made aware that morning and the correct kit is worn the following 

week. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Font and Miss Honey 

P.E. Team 
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